COMMITTEE MEETING

KEIGHLEY CIVIC CENTRE, NORTH STREET, KEIGHLEY

11.15 a.m. WEDNESDAY, 15 MAY 2013

ROLL CALL — Tony Hennigan, John Chambers, Bob Bousfield, John Sharman, Les Allinson & Jens
Hislop.

FORTHCOMING EVENTS —
(1) Angela Williams arranged to speak on Tuesday, 11 June 2013 re ‘Policing in Keighley’.

(2) The Annual Dinner was decided to take place on 24 November 2013 at Keighley Civic Centre.
John Sharman offered to hire Gary Stokes as the entertainer for the event. It was agreed by the
committee to invite Gary’s wife to the dinner.

(3) A drape and plaque had been ordered by Tony and Jens was looking at bereavement cards.
(4) It was decided to canvas members into the possibility of a trip to the Arboretum in Staffordshire.
(5) These items would be listed in the forthcoming newsletter.

There being no other business, the meeting was closed at 12.30pm. The next function would be held
on Tuesday, 11 June 2013.

Proposed Graham Berry Seconded Dave Lonsdale

Chairman Tony Hennigan Date 25.7.2013.



